

# Midnight Sun Family Learning Center

# Where the Sun Never Sets on Learning

February 27, 2014

### **Dates to Remember**

Mar. 5 Science Fair Mar. 7-16 Spring Break Mar. 19 Early Release

Mar. 20 APC

Apr. 1-4 State Mandated Testing

Apr. 15-18 MAP Testing Apr.16 Early Release

Apr. 17 APC

Apr. 24 Orientation 6:00 P.M.

#### **Phone Numbers:**

Mrs. Foster– 373-6774 Mrs. Beesley – 357-6462 Mr. Sidelinger – 376 – 6776 Mrs. Darnell – 357 – 4844 Mrs. MacDonald – 376-6772 Mrs. Olsen – 357-6772 Mrs. Tro. – 357-3733

Mrs. Menzia – 357-6784

# **Board Nominations Due at March APC Meeting**

Would you be interested in serving on the APC Board next year? Please let your child's teacher or an APC Board member know if you would be interested in serving on the APC Board next year. Board nominations are due at the March APC meeting. Board members are elected at the Annual Meeting of the APC in April.

## Myon Spring Reading Contest

We are going to run a school-wide reading contest for Myon from March 1 to March 31. Students can earn tickets for the school-wide drawing three ways:

- 1. Earn one ticket for every hour logged on Myon.
- 2. Earn one ticket for every book read in the recommended reading list. (Make sure you press END when you finish a book.)
- 3. Earn one ticket for every five points in Lexile score increase.

Students can read on Myon for the contest at home or at school!

Parents: you won't have to keep track of anything, the computer program does all the work!

Parents only read this part: We really want to prepare for our State Wide tests by increasing our reading skills! We think this is a fun way to get ready!!!

### **Spring Orientation**

Our Spring Orientation is Thursday, April 24 at 6:00 P.M. Please let your friends know if they are interested in enrolling their children at Midnight Sun, a parent or guardian must attend an orientation.

#### Thanks to our APC Board Members

Thanks to our APC Board members for all their work this year on the board. This is a huge commitment. The board does important work in supporting the operation of our school.

Thanks also to Mrs. Golbeck for providing child care for Board Members, school age children during APC Meetings.

**Box Tops Due in March** 

Please bring Box Tops to your child's teacher.